
Hi Black River Students and Families,

I am so excited to announce that Black River students will have the opportunity to travel to
Japan in 2023! While 2023 might seem like the distant future, it’s already time to start
planning for this life changing trip.

There is incredible growth that comes with
seeing the world and exploring someplace
new—and I’m excited to bring that opportunity
to the high school students of Black River.

Please join my informational webinar where we’ll
discuss:

● Where and when we’re going
● What we’ll see and do
● Travel logistics
● Flexible payment options that keep the tour
affordable

I'll also share details about how to sign up (space is limited!) and answer any questions you
might have about this experience.

Virtual meeting date: Thursday, October 21st, at 7:00PM

Location: The webinar link will be sent to all those who register before the meeting, so be
sure to register so that you are able to receive that link and attend!

Click here to register for the meeting: https://bit.ly/3uZJzI6

Can't wait to see you there!

Cheers,

Ms. Pyle

P.S. There are still a few spaces left on our 2022 trip to Italy and France. Email me if you’re
interested in that trip.

https://bit.ly/3uZJzI6

